
  
 

 
Wheatfield Primary School 

Inspired to Achieve 
 

Respect  Responsibility  Resilience 

Newsletter 
Term 5 Issue 4 

 

Friday 14th May 2021 

This Week at Wheatfield 

This week I have been talking with some of the children (alongside Mr Woodworth and Mrs Marsden) 

about their learning in science. They have really impressed us with their scientific knowledge and 

vocabulary – it’s a real privilege to work with children who are so motivated and enthused by learning.  

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Please Walk or Ride to School 

Next week is national ‘Walk to School’ week. To be 

honest, whilst it is great to have a week to ‘shine 

a light’ on this issue, our real aim is to encourage 

children (and families) to walk, cycle and scoot to 

school whenever they can. 
 

At Wheatfield, we have a good take up of riders 

and walkers (as shown by the full bike and scooter 

racks this week).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are currently unable to ride or walk to 

school for whatever reason then maybe you could 

try parking a bit further away and walking or 

scooting the last section. Even if you can only do 

this once or twice a week, it will still make a 

difference to both the environment and your step 

count!  

Allotment Update 

Our new allotments are really taking shape. The 

six planters are now complete and the benches 

that will surround each planter are going in. 

Children in Reception, Year 1 and 5 are already 

growing sunflowers and pumpkins in readiness for 

the area’s completion.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wish to donate to this project?  

With many of our normal fundraising activities 

having been stifled during the pandemic, we are 

inviting families to make a donation towards the 

cost of this project. This can be done via PayPal: 
 

https://paypal.me/pools/c/8yLbhfcqnl 
 

 Thank you for your support. 

Great Days Out 

With the lockdown continuing to ease, I thought it 

was a good time to remind you about the ‘Great 

Days Out’ page on our website: 

https://www.wheatfieldprimary.com/our-

learning/great-days-out 

We’ve put together a collection of local places to 

visit which will support your child’s local 

knowledge as well as supporting the school 

curriculum. Take a look and let us know if you have 

any suggested additions.  

https://paypal.me/pools/c/8yLbhfcqnl
https://www.wheatfieldprimary.com/our-learning/great-days-out
https://www.wheatfieldprimary.com/our-learning/great-days-out
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Dates for Terms 5 & 6 

Date Event 

Friday 28th May 

 

Non-uniform fundraiser for The Friends (payment link to follow) 

Last day of Term 5 

Monday 7th June Term 6 begins 

Monday 5th July (morning) Infant sports day (we hope families will be able to attend – more information to follow) 

Tuesday 6th July (morning) Junior sports day (we hope families will be able to attend – more information to follow) 

Monday 19th July Last day of the school year 

Tuesday 20th July & Wednesday 

21st July 

INSET Days – school closed to children 

 

School Values Award:  Choose Respect  –  Take Responsibility  –  Show Resilience – Be Kind 
  

 

 Our award goes to …   Our award goes to … 

RC Shambhavi Clara  RD Emily Levente 

1C Jack Amber  1E Luiz Amelia 

2B Jay Aakifah  2D Jess Tanush 

3D Daisy Alice  3G Cali Summer 

4L Leighton Angelos  4M Izzy Alex 

5E Will James  5R Kya Jake 

6G David Madison  6W Ansh Jaytreyee 

 

Pizza Night - Friday 18th June 

Don’t miss out on the School Pizza 

Event! An exciting and fun 

opportunity to ‘create your own 

pizza’ for a Friday night treat or a 

treat for dad on Father’s Day! 

Pizzas are only £6 each, they are great fun for all 

the family and are going to blow your socks off! 
 

To order please do so via the Friends Money Pool 

link (below) by midnight on Friday 11th June for 

collection from school at pick up on Friday 18th 

June.  
 

https://paypal.me/pools/c/8yWnqs8myg 
 

Please include the following in the comments 

when paying: 

- Order Name: 

- Class: 

- Number of Pizzas ordered (please specify 

if you wish to have the vegan option. If not 

specified we will assume regular pizza): 
 

Happy cooking!!! 

 

Thank you for your appreciation  

The whole staff team wanted to say a big, big 

thank you for all of your support during ‘teacher 

appreciation week’. The teachers were really 

touched by the thoughtful gifts and messages that 

turned up during the week. It’s been a really tough 

year for everyone and the team have had to be 

incredibly adaptable during the lockdown period. 

Your praise and recognition really do mean a huge 

amount to them so thank you.  

Happy Eid 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We know that many of our children and families 

have been celebrating Eid. On behalf of the staff 

team and governing body we wish you all a Happy 

Eid and hope that next year we can again 

celebrate alongside you as we did in 2019.  

mailto:office@wheatfieldprimary.com
http://www.wheatfieldprimary.com/
https://paypal.me/pools/c/8yWnqs8myg

